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Sven Christian Ulvatne to leave NCC 
 
Sven Christian Ulvatne has decided to resign as President of NCC Construction AS in 
Norway to take up a position at the Norwegian company BackeGruppen. He will assume 
his new position no earlier than February 23, 2008. Work on finding a successor has 
been initiated.  
 
Sven Christian Ulvatne is a member of NCC’s Group Management and country manager in 
Norway. He has been employed by the NCC Group since 2000 and has been President of 
NCC Construction Norway since 2004.  
 
“Since Sven Christian has led NCC to a strong position in the Norwegian market, his decision 
to leave is unfortunate for us. However, I understand his desire to come closer to his family 
and friends in Stavanger,” says Olle Ehrlén, President and Chief Executive Officer of NCC.  
 
Sven Christian Ulvatne will be in charge of the build-up of new civil engineering operations 
within BackeGruppen in Stavanger.  
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Annica Gerentz, SVP Corporate Communications, NCC Group, +46 (0)8 585 522 04 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.info 
 
NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 
2006 sales of SEK 56 billion, with 22,000 employees.  


